September 5, 2017
Dear Parents, Faculty and Staff:

It’s difficult to escape the news of the devastation and recovery from Hurricane Harvey.  It’s also distressing to watch and wonder how we can help.  

Here at CVES, we have a generous and caring community willing to help out our neighbors in need.  So, with the help of the faculty, staff and student ASB, we are setting up a cash drive at our school for the month of September.  We will be collecting coins, checks and currency in the large container in the school office.  It will be a visible reminder of our effort and the kids can have fun watching the money pile up.  

The dollars collected will be donated to the American Red Cross.  Why the Red Cross?  For every $1 donated to the relief effort, the American Red Cross puts a high percentage towards its projects, with the remainder going to administration and fund-raising expense.  Hurricane Harvey donations are helping the Red Cross provide shelter for thousands of evacuees, medical relief for victims and hot meals daily.

Many corporations are matching employee contributions to this effort, so check at your workplace to find out what the procedures are for accessing these funds.

Hurricane Harvey is an opportunity to teach our children about compassion and generosity, so I encourage you to take part in this fund drive.  Help them figure out ways to contribute:  bring in part of their allowance, setting up lemonade stands, asking parents for their loose change, doing odd jobs around the house and neighborhood.  

I know I will contribute because I feel blessed to have my family safe, a roof over our heads and the food and water that we need.

Keep watching the Hurricane fund raising collection and we’ll keep you posted on our progress and our final dollar contribution at the end of September.

Respectfully,

Jim Frazier
Principal
